
October 2020 Meeting of Lincoln Senior Mens Golf League 

Members Present:  Allen, Bauer, Pauling, Westerhoff, Augustyn, Lacquement, 
Tritt, Honeycutt,  

Members Absent:  Hedges, Jessen, Rainey, McMichael, Toomey, Gerhart, Gabel, 
Vogt 

 

President Allen called the meeting to order in the Holmes club house on October 
8, 2020 and declared that a quorum was present. 

There was a general discussion on the past year’s Fun Days and possible ways to 
make them easier for the managers as well as enhancing the players enjoyment.  
Some of the possibilities are as follows:  eliminating some of the more distant  
events such as Platteview, York, and Beatrice, making multiple trips to the more 
popular courses such as Eagle Hills and Tara Hills and returning to HyMark.  As a 
point of clarification, any golfer who is presently on one of the three No Show 
lists, as shown on the FAQ page, will be continued into the 2021 season.  In other 
words, no Clean Slate. 

There was discussion on the Covid 19 crisis and how it currently relates to our 
members.  The board will not be a reporting agency and informing members of 
other members that are infected with the virus.  Members that might be infected 
are reminded to self quarantine and that message will be reinforced via emails.   

It was moved by Pauling and seconded by Augustyn to name our mid-August Fun 
Day, Held at Highlands and a supporting course, which is also the day of our 
luncheon, the Ned Hedges Annual.  This is to honor our past-president and long 
time member.  Motion passed with no opposition. 

There was no other business and the meeting adjourned at 11:05. 

Gary Westerhoff, Secretary 


